

Principal: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street
Tettenhall
Wolverhampton
WV6 9AF
01902 558845

Tuesday 8th April

Africa Day Drumming and Dance Workshops 20th May 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to inform you that, as part of our Africa Day 2025 celebrations, our school will be hosting Drumming and Dance Workshops, organised by the Education Group. These workshops will take place on Tuesday 20th May during the school day, with two sessions scheduled for each year group.



These workshops will give your child the opportunity to explore and celebrate African culture through drumming and dance, led by professional facilitators. We are confident this will be a fun and enriching experience for all the children involved.

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £4.30 per child, which covers the materials and facilitation for the sessions. This should be paid via the School Gateway online payment system under the heading 'Africa Day Workshop' no later than Tuesday 13th May 2025.

Kind regards,

Mrs Welch

www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk





















